
                                               
 

  

 
 
    

     
        
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Re: London Trip/ Key Dates 
Below are details of what the children will need to take with them, times of trains and a guide 
to some of the activities planned. 
 
Clothes 
We will be doing a lot of walking and the children need to be comfortable. Therefore, we 
encourage them to wear sporty clothes that are light weight for their bag and trainers. 
 
Bags 
They should have a rucksack with their kit in that they can carry around with them because we 
will not always be able to store our bags while going to a place (see below). No suitcases or 
carry cases are allowed. 
 

In the bag: Outside the bag: 

Toiletries- school are going to supply so that 
children do not need to carry  
Hairbrush 
Toothbrush  
Pyjamas x1  
Underwear x2 
Changes of clothes x2  
Sun Cream 
Rain coat (or may be wearing on the day- 
lightweight)  
Cap/hat (wear on day 1) 
Refillable Water Bottle (filled with water for 
first day)- this is essential as they will be 
thirsty throughout the trip and can refill it 
Some snacks crisps, biscuits, drink 
Medication (Inhalers. Adult distributed 
medication to be given to office prior)  
Towel (lightweight) 

Carrier bag of packed lunch with 
drinks/snacks for the train journey (in a 
carrier bag which can be discarded) 
 

Appletree Nursery 
Milking Stile Lane, 

Lancaster, 

LA1 5QB 
bursar@appletree.lancs.sch.uk 

0152464132 

 

Willow Lane CP School 
Willow Lane, 

Lancaster, 

LA1 5PR 
bursar@willow.lancs.sch.uk 
0152465880 

Headteacher: Lucy Naylor 
head@willow.lancs.sch.uk 
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Train times and guide to daily activities: 
 
Spending money is covered by the cost of the trip. We made this decision as last year most 
places only accepted cards. Therefore, we will get the children treats and give them time to get 
souvenirs. 
 
Mobile phones are NOT allowed. School will be taking photographs which will be shared on 
Facebook throughout the day. We will keep parents updated with regular texts as needed and 
ring parents if it is necessary. Children can bring a disposable camera if they would like. Carrier 
bag of packed lunch with drinks/snacks for the train journey (in a carrier bag which can be 
discarded) 

Itinerary 

Monday 7th July 2025 
Monday 7th July Depart Lancaster 9.40am 
Arrive London Euston 12.13pm 
Drop bags at hostel. 
Lunch  
Boat trip- 2.35pm – to arrive at 2.20pm 
6:00pm Tea. 
Covent Garden (30mw) / Buckingham Palace (50mw) 

Tuesday 8th July 2025 
7:30am Up and Dressed 
8:00am Breakfast – get lunches 
10.45am Science Museum:  
1.00pm  Natural History Museum:  Dino Dig @ 1.30 pm 
5:30pm Tea 
7:00pm Theatre (25 minute walk) 
7.30pm The Lion King 

Wednesday 9th July 2025 
7:30am Up and Dressed 
8:30am Breakfast – get lunches 
9:30am Set off to British Museum 
10.00am British Museum 
1.00pm Lunch (1:30pm if inside) 
2:00p Euston Station 
Leave Euston  
Depart London Euston 14.30pm Arrive Lancaster 16.56pm 

The staff going on the trip are: 
Miss Naylor, Mr Webster, Miss Morgan, Miss Tylee 
 
We will be holding a meeting on Wednesday 18th June for parents where we can answer any 
questions and go through the itinerary in person. This will be in year 6 classroom 3:30- 
4:30pm.  
 
 



                                               
 

The class teacher goes through the itinerary with the children, room allocation and food orders. 
 
Other key dates and times for year 6 to be aware of: 
 
03.07.2025 Transition Days- Children to go straight to their new schools in school uniform. 
Central 
OLCC  
Ripley  
LGGS  
Morecambe Bay Academy 
 
Other dates are provided for LRGS 
 
 
11.07.2025 14:00 - 15:15 Leaver’s production.  
Allocation of two places per child. Please let the office know if more places are needed or only 
one place will be taken. We will send out a forms to fill.  
 
14.7.25 Year 6 cinema trip- bring a small snack 
 
18.7.25 10:00-11:00 Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly. 
Children will spend time with parents after for photos. 
Allocation of two places per child. Please let the office know if more places are needed or only 
one place will be taken. We will send out a forms to fill.  
 
We are also planning to have a day doing the Slavery Trail and Orienteering at Williamson’s 
Park, but we are waiting for nice weather! We will text out when this is planned. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. We are looking forward to an exciting and eventful last 
half term, making memories with our year 6! 
 
 
Kind regards,  
Lucy Naylor  
Headteacher 
 

 
 


